
May 5, 2014 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:05pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for April 7, 2014 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $148,221.08. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the work on the bridge and the efforts to reach a solution for burying the waterline. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that at the upcoming Boonsboro Municipal Utility Commission meeting a representative 
from Sensys would be making a presentation of water meters that the towns might purchase. 
 
Mr. Levey presented a FY 2015 Water Commission budget for consideration at the next meeting. 
 
Mr. Levey note a water tank inspection done by Freeman Industries. He said that it showed the tank is in 
good condition. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that Boonsboro has hired an engineer. 
 
Mr. Levey said we have not had any leaks, recently. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


